
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please note that Year 11 students will be dismissed from their Chemistry GCSE exam at approximately 
3.30pm this Thursday, 4 May. They will be free to go home at this time, rather than returning to lessons for 
the remaining 20 minutes of the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 

 


